
    

Sunday 13th March 2016 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s services 10:30am Rev. Gareth Jones (Baptism & Communion) 

 6:00pm Prayer Service 

  The steward on duty today is Andrew Gray 

Sunday 20th March 10:30am Mrs. Sue Stanworth 

Sunday 27th March 10:30am Mr. David Harris 

 6:00pm Stay & Pray (Prayer at home) 

Sunday 3rd April 10:30am Rev. Dr. Catrin Harland (All Age Worship) 

THIS WEEK… 

 Welcome to the Family & Friends of Jacob Gater 

Today we will be celebrating the baptism of Jacob Gater and we extend a warm welcome to all of his 
family and friends. 

 Lent Study 

Throughout Lent, there will be study sessions on Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. If you are 
interested, please speak to Neil Harland, Andrew Gray or Dorothy White or feel free to just turn up: 

 Monday 10:00am Upper Room at Wesley Hall 

 Wednesday 7:30pm Dorothy’s house (________________________) 

 Thursday 7:45pm Sue’s house (__________________________) 

 Leadership Team 

The Wesley Hall Leadership Team meet monthly to pray, share ideas and plan/review church events 
and their next meeting is this Monday 14th March. Please pray for the meeting and let a member of the 
team know if there is anything that you would like to be discussed. 

 Easter Messy Church 

Our Easter Messy Church is this Saturday 19th March from 10:00am to 11:30am with lots of Eastery 
crafts, baking, worship and snacks all celebrated in our usual messy style. 

 



 

The editor for the month of March is Matt. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 

send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Matt on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

HOLY WEEK SERVICES 

 Monday 21st March 7:00-7:30pm Preacher Sue Chapman 

 Tuesday 22nd March 7:00-7:30pm Preacher Tim Jansen 

 Wednesday 23rd March 7:00-7:30pm Preacher Louise Etherington 

 Thursday 24th March 7:00pm Agape Meal at Walkley Ebenezer 

 Good Friday 10:00am Walk of witness from Wesley Hall to Walkley 

  11:00am Good Friday service at Walkley 

 Easter Sunday 8:15am Easter Breakfast and Holy Communion at Walkley 

  10:30am Easter Morning Service 

To assist with catering, please put your name down on the list at the back of church if you would like to 
go to the Easter Breakfast. 

COMING SOON…  

 Easter Fun Day 

Our Easter Fun Day is on Monday 21st March from 10:00am to 4:00pm for children aged 5-11 years. We 
will have lots of games, craft activities, baking, a treasure hunt and a photography workshop. Children 
will need to bring a packed lunch (snacks are provided). A donation of £8 would be much appreciated. 
Pick up a booking form from the back of church or download one from our website. 

 160 Years of Wesley Hall 

To celebrate the 160th anniversary of the opening of the church on School Road we will be holding a pie 
and pea supper, together with entertainment, at 6:30pm on Saturday 23rd April. The cost will be £5.00 
per person. Please put your name down on the list at the back of Church by Sunday 10th April. A display 
from the archives will be held in the Worship Area from lunchtime on Saturday 23rd April and the Rev. 
John Illsley will be leading Morning Worship on Sunday 24th April.    

AND FINALLY…  

 Church Offering for February 

Wesley Ebenezer Methodist Church is a registered charity number 1150284. As a registered charity, we 
are publishing the amount given to Wesley Hall on Sunday morning, at events, by standing order or via 
any other method. The amount given in February was £2,046.83; thank you for your generosity. 

 Action for Children Boxes 

Action for Children boxes are now due for emptying, please give them to Dorothy White. Thank you for 
your continued support. 

 Leprosy Mission 

Many thanks to everyone who donated money on World Leprosy Sunday and also to the people with 
collection boxes. £80 was sent to the Mission towards the on going work rebuilding houses and the 
hospital after the earthquake in Nepal. God bless, Sue Mills. 
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